
If you are experiencing 
any of the following, 
please stay home or 

return home and take 
care of yourself:

Welcome back!
As we return to church, the following 

safety guidelines are in place.

•	 Cough
•	 Fever
•	 Shortness	of	breath
•	 Sore	throat
•	 Loss	of	taste	or	smell	
•	 Have	been	in	contact	with	anyone	
diagnosed	with	or	suspected	
to	have	COVID-19	in	the	past	
14	days	(without proper use of 
personal protective equipment)

As you arrive, be aware 
of the following safety 

guidelines that are 
in place:

•	 Your	temperature	will	be	taken.	
If	it	exceeds	100.4°F,	you	will	be	
asked	to	go	home.

•	 You	are	strongly	encouraged	to	
wear	a	mask.	If	you	do	not	have	a	
mask,	one	will	be	offered	to	you.

•	 Social	distancing	should	be	
observed	at	all	times.

•	 Use	hand	sanitizer	as	you	enter	
and	leave	church	today.

Thank you.
God bless you today and throughout the week ahead.


